
 

Remembrance Sunday 2020 

The children chatted about the soldiers 

who died to help us live today. We 

talked about how we remember them 

with poppies. We looked at what 

poppies are and we drew and made 

our own. Other people who live near 

us bought poppies too. We all placed 

them at “The Silent Soldier” on 

Blundell Fields so that everyone can 

see them and remember the people 

who died for us too. 


